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Woy Woy Public School
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Park and Blackwall Roads ; PO Box 505 Woy Woy NSW 2256

Phone 4341 3555 ; Fax 4344 3927

Email woywoy-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
“We challenge and support all students to achieve their personal best”

Dear Parents/Caregivers
We welcome you and your child to our school and we hope your child enjoys the Kindergarten Transition program. 
Please find information for the upcoming sessions below. Please make sure your child’s name is on all of the items.
	Session and Date
	What to bring

	Session 
Wednesday, 26th October 2016
9:00am to 10:30am


	Students are asked to bring a water bottle.

An information session has been organised for parents in the school hall.

	Session 2

Wednesday, 2nd November 2016
9:00am to 10:30am


	Students are asked to bring a water bottle.

	Session 3

Wednesday, 9th November 2016
9:00am to 12:00noon


	Students are asked to bring a bag with a small healthy snack, fruit for fruit break 
and a water bottle.

	Session 4 / Picnic

Wednesday, 16th November 2016
9:00am to 2:00pm


	Students are asked to bring a bag with their lunch, a water bottle and fruit for fruit break. Children are also asked to bring a labelled teddy bear for our Teddy Bears’ Picnic! We will be also doing some outdoor activities, so please bring a hat.




The P & C will be opening the Uniform shop in the CAR room (next to the hall) on the last session, 16th November from 9.00am – 11.00am. 
We look forward to seeing you all soon. 

Yours Sincerely,
The Kindergarten Team
Woy Woy Public School’s mission is to provide a warm, caring, secure place where students and their efforts are valued by a committed staff and an actively supportive community.

I Aspire is our motto.     Respect is our job.

